
 
 

Date: March 17, 2025 

To: Parents of LIGHT Christian Academy Students 

From: Pastor Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re: Spring Picture Day, Re-Enrollment, Holidays 

Spring Picture Day 
Spring Picture Day will be Tuesday, March 18! Pictures will be taken by Strawbridge Photography, and a 
package of your student’s pictures is included in the picture/yearbook fee that was billed to your 
account earlier this year. This year’s backdrop is pictured on this memo. On Spring Picture Day, students 
are permitted to wear non-uniform attire with the following guidelines: 

• Clothes should be “dressy casual” or “church clothes.”  

• Girls are to wear modest knee-length skirts or dresses; blouses and dresses must have 
sleeves.  

•  Boys are permitted to wear pants or knee-length shorts; shirts should be polos or 
button up, not t-shirts. Please no denim/jeans. 

• Shoes must be closed-toe and closed-back; no sandals, sliders, or flip-flops.  

 

Student Holiday – Teacher Work Day 
As per our school calendar, Friday, March 21, is a student holiday. 
 
Spring Break 
Spring break will be Monday-Friday, March 24-28. The office will also be closed for the week. 
Have a great break!  
 

Report Card Night 
The third quarter of the 2024-2025 school year ends on Thursday, March 20! We would like to thank all 
of our students for their hard work! Per our student handbook, report cards for the 1st and 3rd quarters 
of each year are given out during mandatory parent-supervisor conferences. Report Card Night will be 
Tuesday, April 1, at 7pm. Your student’s supervisor will be available during this time to review grades 
and discuss your student’s progress. Upon arrival, please report to your child’s Learning Center or 
Classroom. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Thanks!  

 
 
 
 
 
 


